
Auditors/Secretaries/Scorekeepers 
 
The Auditors/Secretaries/Scorekeepers Committee met on Friday, November 11, 2011 from 
11:00 am until noon. 
 
In addition to the committee chairperson, 13 people attended the meeting, 8 of whom were 
voting members. 
 
The committee reviewed the certification and re-certification processes for Auditors, 
Secretaries, and Scorekeepers. 
 
The chairperson reviewed the certifications and re-certifications for Rodeo Year 2012 that were 
approved by the Trustees in their meeting on Thursday, November 10.   Bruce Roby from 
GSGRA was approved as a Secretary, and Glen Dickard from GSGRA was approved as a 
Scorekeeper. 
 
With the new certifications and re-certifications, for 2012, there will be 2 Auditors, 7 
Secretaries, and 13 Scorekeepers. 
 
The committee discussed one proposal that had been submitted for Secretary and Scorekeeper 
re-certification, and did not approve the proposal. 
 
No additional proposals were presented. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ron Trusley 
Auditors/Secretaries/Scorekeepers Committee Chairperson 


